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PRESTIGIOUS ADMIRAL OF THE SEA AWARD ON OCTOBER 28, 2022
IN NYC

Please join us in congratulating ILA International President Harold J
Daggett on his 55 years in the ILA and for being selected as a recipient
of the "Admiral of the Sea Award”

International Longshoremen’s Association President Harold J Daggett
recently completed his 55th year in the ILA.

Harold Daggett joined the ILA in August of 1967 as a 21 year old when
he became a member of ILA Local 1804-1. In July of 2011, Daggett
became the ILA International President and has served the
membership in that role ever since.

On October 28, 2022 President Daggett will receive the prestigious
“Admiral of the Sea Award" in New York City

CONGRATULATIONS!!

Take a quick look at the amazing career of President Harold Daggett:

-Born in 1946 in Manhattan's Greenwich Village

-Spent his childhood in Woodside, Queens, NY

-Attended Cardinal Farley Military Academy in upstate, NY
-Served in the US Navy and Vietnam in the mid 1960's

-Began his ILA career as a mechanic with Local 1804-1 in 1967



